RASH CURTIS

June 9, 2016
To The Finance Department at Contra Costa County Health Service,
This letter is to confirm the cancellation of the uncollectable accounts that are reflected in the

corresponding excel document titled “COCO Cancellation May 2016.xls”. There are 4120 accounts for
$9,513,485.62

If you have any questions please contact Nick Keith at (707) 454-2046.

Thank you,

Nick Keith

I/T Supervisor for Rash Curtis & Associates
(707)454-2046

nick@rashcurtis.com

P.O. Box 5790 e Vacaville, CA 95696 Tel: 800-929-3935
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